November 5, 2024

‘L@gﬁ Surrey Langley
W SkyTrain

SCHEDULE UPDATE: Test piling activities at Industrial Ave and 203 Street

The work previously planned to start October 21 is being rescheduled. This notice will be updated when a
new start date is available. To prepare for the construction of the Surrey Langley SkyTrain, early works are
underway in the area. As part of early construction work, crews will complete “test piles” from October 18 to
December 1, 2024.* Pile installation involves driving a long metal tube (pile) into the ground to provide the
foundation for a structure. The purpose of the test piles is to provide geotechnical information for the design
and construction of the new Langley City Centre Station.

~ Test piling taking place within the
site of the Future Langley City
Centre Station

i

What to Expect

L Timing Hours of Work
l_l Schedule being updated.* Monday to Saturday from 7 a.m. to 10 p.m.
Traffic Impacts/Interruptions
é No traffic impacts are expected. % There will be a temporary increase in noise and vibration
while this work is taking place. Monitoring personnel will be
on site.

* Timing is subject to change. To stay up to date, subscribe for construction updates: surreylangleyskytrain.qov.bc.ca/notifications.
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Thank you for your cooperation and understanding
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